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Welcome back 

 

It is great to see everyone back and ready 

to start a new year at Robert le Kyng. 

The children have already settled into their 

new classes. 

Remember if you have any questions please 

feel free to see class teachers ideally after 

school or if it is quick before school. 

Reading is Rewarding 

We made fantastic progress with our read-

ing last year and are looking forward to con-

tinuing this again this year.  During the week 

we are looking for 5 reads.  Over the term 

we encourage children to read a range of 

quality fiction and non-fiction texts. 

Thanks for your support 

 

 

As we no longer have a school crossing patrol man, please can you use one of the two pedestrian 

crossings when trying to cross the main road.  Thank you 

New School Meals 

This term we have come back and are now 

cooking our meals onsite.  The meals have 

been a real success so far with the children 

saying how lovely they are.   

 

We would really recommend everyone having 

a look at the menu and giving some a go.  

Meals can be ordered up to 3pm the working 

day before via Parentmail (in the payment 

section). 

 

Fish  

Please remember that we are a fish free 

school.  This means that packed lunches can 

not contain fish products e.g. (fish sandwich-

es or prawn salads). 

Thank you for your support. 
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5/9/17 Year 6 Sports clubs 

5/9/17 Netball club invite (specific pupils) 

5/9/17 Football club invite (specific pupils) 

5/9/17 Year 5/6 Multisport club (specific pupils) 

5/9/17 Year 3/4 Multisport club (specific pupils) 

5/9/17 Year 3/4 Christmas Voices festival  

5/9/17 Year 6 Commonweal flyers 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any 

letters by contacting the office. 

After school clubs 

Clubs have already started this term.   

These include computing, cooking and re-

corders.  There are a few spaces left for 

cheerleading, gymnastics, sewing and art.  

Please see the office staff if your would 

like your child to go. 

Upcoming events 

14th September—Year 2 welcome meeting 

9a.m. and 6p.m. 

13th September—Year 3 (class 8) Hill End 

Education centre trip 

14th September—Year 3 (class 7) Hill End 

Education centre trip 

12th October—School photographer for indi-

vidual and sibling photographs 

 

 

Mrs Leighfield’s dog, Maisie, has successfully 

passed her Pets As Therapy test.  As a result, 

Maisie will be coming into school from next week 

for 3 days per week.  She will mostly be in the 

SNUG.  Maisie is a 4 year old  Springerdor.   

 

We are not aware of any dog allergies in the 

school  but please let the office know as soon as 

possible if your child has a known allergy. 

 

 

 

RLK Supporters  

A warm welcome back to school from the Robert le Kyng 

School Supporters. For those new to the school the Sup-

porters is the name given to the school P.T.A. We organ-

ise social and fundraising activities during the year and 

use the funds to support the school in various ways. The 

Supporters are holding an informal tea and chat session 

on Thursday September 21st after school in Mrs Beale’s 

classroom (next to the School Office). Members of the 

Supporters group will be there to chat to you about what 

the group does and its plans for the next year. Come 

along and find out what we do! 

Our first formal meeting will be on Thursday 28th Sep-

tember at 7.30 in Mrs Beale’s classroom. 


